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  Purpose:   The Corps of Engineers has widely recognized expertise and experience in water
resources, infrastructure planning and development, and environmental protection and
restoration. Other Federal agencies, particularly the State Department, the Agency for
International Development, and international organizations, can benefit from use of the
Corps talents in addressing problems of importance to the United States. The
International Program utilizes Corps abilities to perform its civil works and international
missions, promote opportunities in the U.S. private sector, and promote national
security interests. Program funds are used to support the State Department on global
water issues, the World Water Council, USACE involvement on various interagency
and international task forces, assisting U.S. Embassies with strategic interactions, and
other initiatives of national importance. Flood management information is also shared
through collaboration with the Netherlands Rijkswaterstaat. 

 

 Objective:   The objective of this program is to support international activities which provide a
benefit to important national and international missions. 

 

 Benefits:   The benefit of this project is the achievement of U.S. priorities in international water
resources via capacity development, education, training and technical assistance,
thereby providing a positive representation of USACE and IWR. 

 

  Progress:  
 

 

  Products:     

 Related
Links:

     

  Partners:    
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